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From: Anna Lerner 

Sent: 18 May 2025 17:24

To: Planning

Cc:

Subject: Planning Application - 2025/1812/P (Map cafe, 46 Grafton Road)

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Dear Camden Council 

 

I am writing to express my support for the above planning application.  

 

I grew up in the London borough of Camden, and have known MAP from its earlier days, and in more 

recent years, as a local resident and customer.  

 

It is a unique and special place, especially now as a cafe hosting various groups, including fortnightly 

folk music nights, which I go to regularly.  

 

It is a vital and welcoming place in the neighbourhood for  community and cultural life.  

 

I am writing this email, rather than posting a comment, as I do not wish to have my personal address 

viewable in public.  

 

Please acknowledge receipt of this email, and inclusion in the consultation.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Anna Lerner 


